
                                                                                                                                       

Ceridian – Data Center  

3201 34th Street South 

Saint Petersburg, FL   33711 

 

 

  

RE:  Updated 2020 1099-R form  

 

Dear   

  

Recently, we mailed your 2020 1099-R tax form to you for income received from the Employees Retirement System of 

Rhode Island in 2020.  

  

While the tax data printed on that form is correct, there were select box numbers that did not match the 2020 IRS form. 

In particular, the state and local box numbers are different on the 2020 version of the form than on the 2019 formatting. 

  

We are re-printing your 2020 1099-R with the updated box numbers.  Your updated 2020 1099-R form will be mailed to 

you on or before 01/29/2021.    

If you would like your revised form immediately, your updated 2020 1099-R tax form is available on the ERSRI member 

portal, which you can access at www.ERSRI.org.  

 

Once again, the data on the 1099-R that you received was correct, it is only the box numbers that have been changed. 

  

The updated 2020 1099-R tax form you receive will have the “Corrected” checkbox on the form marked.  This will 

distinguish it from the original 1099-R you received earlier.   

  

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact ERSRI at (401) 462-7600.  

  

Sincerely, 

Todd Simmons 

SVP Operations, Customer Support




